
RE: Comments on SB 206, SB 264, SB 265 

 

Chairman Edwards and Committee Members, 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Senate Bills. 

  

All three bills are a premature effort supporting the "Klamath Water Agreements," which have 

NOT and very likely NEVER will pass as Federal legislation. 

I am opposed to all three bills.  Senator and Representative Whitsett are representing us in the 

district exactly as they should.  Both are very knowledgeable and have had a great amount of 

personal contact with all sides of the issues and have made a very informed decision to oppose 

these three bills. Do we need a water settlement?  YES.  The current "package deal" simply does 

not deliver what is required. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Susan Topham 

Squaw Flat Ranch 

35133 Sprague River Road 

Sprague River, OR 97639 

 


